
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 
 
 
 
Bologna, 4 May 2007 – With respect to the news issued today by some information media, the 
Unipol Group hereby definitely denies any involvement and whatsoever interest in the privatization 
process of Alitalia currently underway. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please note that the original Notice  is in Italian. In case of doubt, the Italian version prevails.   
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